## DIOCESE OF GRAFTON



## FACULTY

WHEREAS WE did lately receive a Petition from The Reverend Canon Dr. Robert Ireland of the Parish of BALLINA and the Churchwardens of St Mary's at BALLINA praying that we would by virtue of our Episcopal Authority, grant a Faculty for the below-mentioned addition to St. Mary's Church at BALLINA.

A wooden chair matching the four present chairs used within the Sanctuary to which a plaque is added reading "In loving memory of Norma Isabel Smith 16<sup>th</sup> November 2013".

**WHEREAS** 

this addition appears tyo be fitting and appropriate to be undertaken in the Anglican Church at *BALLINA*.

NOW THEREFORE, I, SARAH ANNE by Divine Providence

BISHOP OF GRAFTON do grant this our Faculty and give consent to the abovementioned proposal.



GIVEN UNDER our hand and seal this THIRTEENTH day of NOVEMBER in the year of our Lord TWO THOUSAND AND FOURTEEN.

Registered at the Grafton Diocesan Offices on the day and year mentioned above, by me

Christopher Nelson <u>Diocesan Registrar</u>.